
Lowell Ski/Snowboard Club 
(For all K-12 Lowell students and their families) 

 
Winter is upon us! It’s time to get your ski club cards! 

Cannonsburg is offering last year’s pricing on club cards until the end 

of September, after that prices will go up slightly…so order your cards 

online now and save!   

 

What is the Lowell Ski/Snowboard Club? 
We offer Lowell Area School students and parents the opportunity to 

ski or board at Cannonsburg at a discounted rate.  Cannonsburg 

provides discounted lift tickets (punch cards) to all participating Lowell 

Club Members.  Parents provide transportation to and from 

Cannonsburg.  Club cards can be used any day or time of the week (No 

blackout dates).  We hold club nights throughout the winter, however 

many students meet up on their own time, too.  Watch our Facebook 

page for dates and times and for ALL club updates/communications.   
 

Please click on the link below to complete your registration and 

purchase your punch cards:   

Sign Up HERE! 
 

Registration are due by Nov. 18th.  Punch cards are usually ready to 

be picked up at the Cannonsburg office by the first week in December.  

Please email your sponsor:  Karla Byrne @ kbyrne@lowellschools.com or 

visit our Facebook page for more information:  

Lowell Ski and Snowboard Club Facebook 

Looking forward to another FUN season!! 

 

https://forms.gle/VKeBWFtV213Rh9Nz9
https://www.facebook.com/lowellskisnowboardclub

